
Minutes of the 5 August 2016 Electoral Board Meeting    

 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman of the Electoral Board, Catherine Hobbs.   Present were:  

Catherine Hobbs, Dan Graff, Secretary of the Electoral Board and Joyce Pace, Registrar.   Patricia Hastings was 

absent. 

Catherine Hobbs made a motion to approve the 1 July minutes, Dan Graff seconded the motion, and all voted 

Aye. The motion was approved. 

Reviewed and discussed ADA compliance. 

 Reviewed and discussed the sixty day election checklist. 

Reviewed and discussed Canvass procedures. 

Reviewed and discussed objectives and goals for the registrar. 

Discussed different means of raising voter awareness of the Virginia Constitutional Amendments which will be 

presented on the November ballot. 

Catherine Hobbs motioned that we adjourn the meeting, Patricia Hastings seconded the motion, and all voted 

Aye. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 


